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CALENDAR OF EVENTS
Snobirds meetings are held on the second Tuesday of each
month at 8:00 pm, at the Village Bowl in Menomonee Falls,
N86 W18830 Main St.  Please join us!  Guests are
welcome!

----September 2018
11 General Meeting       Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
25 NO Board Meeting this month

----October 2018
 6 Adopt-a-Highway                     (last one)  Whiskey Corners, 9 a.m.
 9 General Meeting       Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
12 - 14 Snow Show, State Fair Park
13 One Day Safety Class at the Snow Show - See Scott Makowski
23 Board Meeting                                  Steve Schwartz, 7 p.m.
26-28 AWSC Workshop, Chula Vista Resort

----November 2018
 3 Trail Bridge Decking
13 General Meeting       Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
27 Board Meeting                                          DeAnne Standlee, 7 p.m.

----December 2018
11 Christmas Party, Dinner    Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 6 p.m.
25 NO Board Meeting this month - Merry Christmas!

----January 2019
 8 General Meeting       Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
9 - 16 - 23 Safety Class                               MF Community Center, 6:30 p.m.
22 Board Meeting                                                  Pat Standlee, 7 p.m.

Views expressed in this publication are those of the Author of the Article, and may or may
not reflect the views of the Snobirds Snowmobile Club.  Opposing viewpoints will be
tolerated, and may even be printed.  Correspondence may be sent to Snobirds Snowmobile
Club; Gary Breuckman, Editor; 4125 N. 46th Street, Milwaukee WI  53216.

© Copyright 2018 - Snobirds Snowmobile Club Inc. - All Rights Reserved

see our club information on the Internet
at     http://www.snobirds.org/

AWSC Workshop Agenda
October 26-28

Chula Vista Resort

26th !

27th !

28th !
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SLIVERS  from the Board

Gary Breuckman
So, it's time for another membership year.  Your renewal forms

are ready, if you were at the September meeting you received them
there, otherwise they will be coming in the mail.  We've kept the
prices the same, $30 for renewals with work hours, $40 for new
memberships or renewals without hours.  Long-timers in the club
can remember back when we had 250 families in the Snobirds which
was also our limit.  Members without the work hours not only paid
the higher rate, but went to the end of any waiting list and perhaps
didn't get to join for that year.  Please mark any changes or fill in
missing data on your membership form and return it with your dues
- it helps us keep track of your renewal.

We kept the prices the same, but as you all know the profits from
the Smelt Fry and also other fundraisers like the WCSA raffle tickets
are all down - we didn't raise membership rates but we will likely
have to charge a token fee for some the events you were getting for
free, like the Christmas party and dinner.

AWSC is also talking about their membership year, both in
terms of rates and also changing the dates of their 'year' - it seems
there are a number of clubs where members join every other year, and
because of the timing they are able to buy two years' worth of
discount trail passes with one membership year, then will join again
in year three.   AWSC wants to change their year to match the trail
pass expirations so this won't happen, but if they do it will still be
several years down the road - it needs approval of the membership.
The SnoBirds don't WANT to change our membership year to
match, so we oppose this for now.

We are looking at holding the Christmas Party and Dinner at the
Village Bowl again, but using a different room arrangement so it's
not so crowded.



Adopt-a-Highwy
Last Session will be Saturday

October 6, 9:00 a.m.
Our last Adopt-a-Highway session for this year will be on

Saturday October 6, meeting at Whiskey Corners leaving promptly
at 9:00 a.m.

Come join us for a nice Fall walk, followed by lunch.

Camping, August 24 - 26
A little less populated this year, we had three couples in

attendance, Pat & De Anne Standlee, Ed & Bonnie Pollich, Gary &
Betsy Breuckman (& Nikki).  This was the second time the SnoBirds
had been to Wilderness Campground in Montello, the last was 5
years ago, in July of 2013.  The campground is larger and has a lot
of improvements since we were there last.



Corn Roast, August 14



Picnic - July 28th

OK, it's not
JUST

the food...


